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Sponsors: 
 
Rep. Beaty and Sen. Hill 
 
Basic Change: 
 
HB1470 repeals § 19-11-269. Section 19-11-269 requires that the Office of State Procurement ensure 
that required information is submitted to the Office of Intergovernmental Services within the 
Department of Finance and Administration (IGS) for review before contracts to procure information 
technology products or services are executed. This requirement applies to contracts that:  
 

• Procure information technology products or services with a total projected contract amount of at 
least $100,000; or  

• Purchase information technology products or services under a cooperative purchase agreement.  
 
Under HB1470, these contracts will no longer be forwarded to IGS for review. 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
 
None. 
 
Taxpayer Impact: 
 
None. 
 
Resources Required: 
 
None. 
 
Time Required: 
 
Adequate time is provided for implementation. 
 
Procedural Changes: 
 
None. 
 

Other Comments: 
 
None. 
 
Legal Analysis: 
 
None. 

 


